Logan-Hocking Schools

Safety Suggestion & Problem Evaluation Form
You are the eyes and ears of the district.  Do not keep what you see and hear to yourself.  If you have suggestions on how to make our schools safer or have a safety concern, please take a few moments and put them in writing.  Fill out this form as completely as possible and give it to or send it in the interoffice mail to any safety representative*.  Your safety representative will make sure your concerns are presented to the safety committee for evaluation at their next monthly meeting.  You will receive a written response by the committee.

All situations requiring immediate action should be brought to the attention of the maintenance supervisor, the building principal or the safety coordinator.

Name       
Date      

Describe the condition, situation, or work practice.

(Please include location, equipment serial #, etc.)

	


What would you do to remedy the situation?

	


*District Safety Representatives:

Christy Bosch, Safety Coordinator

Alyssa Burns, Science Department

Lisa Frasure, Elementary Administrator

Angie Helber, LEA Representative

Tom Kraus, OAPSE Representative

Delbert Lindsey, Transportation

Jeremy McAfee, High School Art Teacher

Roy Teti, High School Industrial Tech. Teacher

Josh Straus, High School Administrator

Lisa Van Horn, Middle School Administrator

Steve West, Maintenance

